
 

NURSERY NEWS 

13th July 2018 

Nursery Graduation 

 

Our Nursery time is almost through, 

So there is only one thing left to do.  

Letõs celebrate our work and play! 

Will you come to our special day? 

 

Tuesday 17th July 

AM Session : 11.00am   PM Session : 2.30pm 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to  

thank you for all your support this year.  

Establishing our nursery has been a  

wonderful experience for everyone in school.  

Your involvement as parents and carers  

has been fantastic.  

 



PEEPS Project 

Last Friday some of our children and parents/carers enjoyed celebrating the last 

twenty weeks that they had spent learning together. PEEPS has been a real  

success this year and we have had some lovely feedback from parents/carers 

and members of staff.  

We would like to thank everyone involved for their time and participation. If 

you have not completed your questionnaire please get it back to us ASAP so 

that you can receive your voucher.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been very busy painting all 

the things in God’s wonderful world 

Independent writing  


